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News
Saturday, Oct. 16

Traditional Paper

Parting thoughts from the 2021 Conference Chair, Dr. Arun Pillutla:

“As you depart the 2021 conference, I’d like to thank all of our presenters, 

volunteers, participants, board members, and St. Ambrose for a wonderful 

turnout this year. Congratulations to our presenters and best paper 

winners, and to all of the board members who have served with dedication 

over the past year.  Your involvement has made the MAM conference an 

impactful and memorable experience for all. We hope to see you next

year in Dearborn, Michigan.”  - Arun

Creating an Inclusive Classroom

Publishing

A Sunny Breakfast 

Presenters deliver concepts and ideas for

creating an inclusive classroom to foster

diversity, equity, and inclusion. Jennifer 

Collins, Angela Mile, Metrecia James, Sallie 

Sledge, and Millicent Nelson teamed up to 

produce this insightful presentation for 

instructions. 

Participants in the Traditional Paper track for TIR-SP dove deeper 

into discussions and questions about presentation topics. 

New ideas are 

discussed in the 

session on 

Publishing in the 

Academy of 

Management 

Perspectives, AMP 

track session.  

Participants 

enjoyed a pastry 

breakfast in the 

welcome center 

of McMullen Hall 

Saturday 

morning to start 

the day. 
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